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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners; 
Skye, Rachel, Georgia, Toby, Archie and Abbey. 
 
School Closed Last Friday 
Apologies to any families inconvenienced by school 
being closed on Friday due to the amount of snow. As 
there had been reports of road closures, the decision 
had to be made early so that families could be notified I 
thought it best to ere on the side of caution.  
On the up side, from the photos some of our families 
posted on Facebook it looked like everybody had a fun 
day. 
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Woolworths are again running their Earn and Learn 
Program. There will be a box at Woolworths where the 
coupons can left or they can be brought into school. We 
encourage anybody who shops at Woolies to collect the 
coupons and put them in the Spring Terrace box.  
 
Bookclub 
There was only a limited amount of book club 
brochures received this month.  If you are interested in  
purchasing any book club products, please call into the 
office for copies of Issue 5. 
 
The orders are due in next Tuesday. 
 

 

What’s on!! 
 
Term 3  
 
Spring Into School: Tomorrow Tues 21 

July 
Book club: Orders due next Tues 28 Jul 
 
 
 

  Canteen Assistant needed for this Friday 24 July   


